DISTRICT 24
KINDERGARTEN
ENROLLMENT FAIRS

Starting in the 2022-2023 school year,

District 24 families will have to the opportunity to apply to
schools and programs around the district. The purpose of
these fairs is to share information regarding our Zoned, Dual
Language and STEM programs that families can apply to.

TUESDAY, JANUARY 4, 2022 THURSDAY, JANUARY 6, 2022

@ 10:00 AM- 11:00 AM @ 6:00 PM- 7:00 PM

m] ZOOM ﬂ]] ZOOM

Limited Zoom link will
s'm' € be sent after
pace 5 5
registration

Hosted By: Al https://tinyurl.com/yc2a2n8p
Superintendent V =
Madelene Chan

csd24@schools.nyc.gov www.csd24.com 718-592-3357


mailto:csd24@schools.nyc.gov
mailto:csd24@schools.nyc.gov
https://csd24.com/
tel:7185923357
https://csd24.com/schools/

